
The Pampisford Neighbourhood Plan - Regulation 14 (pre-submission) Consultation starts 

on 9th October and ends at midnight on 19th November 2023 

Pampisford Parish Council invites your comments on the pre-submission version of the 

draft Neighbourhood Plan.  You are being contacted because we have been advised by 

south Cambridgeshire District Council you are considered to be a stakeholder in the 

Neighbourhood Plan or may otherwise have an interest in our Neighbourhood Plan.  

The parish council is undertaking formal consultation on the draft Neighbourhood Plan in 
accordance with Regulation 14 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2015 
(as amended). 

The full draft Neighbourhood Plan and online and paper comments forms can be found 
under ‘Neighbourhood Plan’ on the Pampisford Parish Council website at 
www.pampisford.org.uk  from 9th October 2023. 

Here, you will also find a number of supporting documents that accompany the draft 
Neighbourhood Plan, as well as details about how you can comment on the draft plan.  
Paper copies can be seen by arrangement, using the email address below. Comments need 
to be received by midnight on 19th November 2023. 

Please send any comments you may have to Pampisford Parish Council either by email 
at np@pampisford.org.uk or by post to the address below.  Please either use the feedback 
form or refer to the relevant policy and/or section of the Neighbourhood Plan in your reply. 
Please send your comments by midnight on 19th November 2023.  

Yours faithfully 

 

C W Gysin, Chairman Pampisford Parish Council 

1 High Street, Pampisford, Cambridge, CB22 3ES 

 

 

http://www.pampisford.org.uk/
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